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Comments: Dear GMUG Planning Team,

 

Thanks for the opportunity to comment on the Forest Plan. I have been actively visiting the Kannah Creek

drainage to hike and fish and to plant trout eggs as part of T.U. I would like to see strong protection put in place

for this drainage to protect the water quality and prevent motorized usage.

 

Thanks for the opportunity to comment.

 

Sincerely,

 

Blake Fanning


